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June 20, 2015
Greetings:

You received, from the City of Broken Arrow, notice of a public hearing
scheduled for Thursday, June 25" at 5pm, regarding our request to change
19.64 acres of the Future Development Guide designation of the City of
Broken Arrow Comprehensive Plan from Level 2 to Level 3. That hearing has
been moved to Thursday, July 23, at 5pm. We (the land owners) are excited
about this project and cordially invite you to attend an informational meeting
to be held on Monday, July 13, 7pm, at the newly constructed Village at

Crown Ridge Apartments, 3301 North EIm Avenue,
Broken Arrow. We hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

IR A -
David Perkins, Manager
Brown and Perkins, LLC
918-760-2715

David@DavidLPerkinsJr.com




